Minutes
Memorial Day Committee

The meeting was called to order at 4:03 p.m. on November 15, 2023. Attendees
were Susan Breagy, Chair; John Nason; Lorraine Michals, Treasurer; Nancy Regan;
and Claudia Provencal. Scott Senecal; and Lauren Wright, Veterans Agent also
attended.

The minutes from the previous meeting were approved. The treasurer report was
that this year’s budget is $1,500 again. We still have $634 in the donation
account.

The following was discussed:

1. Band - Lauren Wright did some research on marching bands.
Unfortunately, the cost is larger than the budget. The committee agreed to
sign the contract with the McGann Marching Band which is $1,850 and we
can cover this with our $1500 and what is in the donation account. We are
hopeful that we will be able to get more in-kind donations for our parade.

2. Budget - There was a review of last year’s expenses. In order to afford the
band, just about all lines items need to be slashed. We will be working with
the Town Administrator for chairs. Lauren Wright will work on getting
sponsorships for us. We will also reach out to businesspeople in town and
the Lions to see if they would be willing to help us.

3. Speaker - Scott Senecal still working on this.

In other business, the line up was discussed. Could we have more cones to let
people know where to go and do we have access to walkie-talkies?

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, January 10th at 4 p.m. A motion was
made at 4:44 pm to adjourn the meeting.

Respectfully Submitted

Susan Breagy
Chair/Secretary




